
All VOU Elementary School Children, Ages 6-12 are invited to a 

When: Friday, June 13, 2:30 to 4 PM

Where: Natelli Community Center
9023 Harris Street

Father’s Day
Kids Crafternoon

VOU News for You 
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News You Can Use
Meeting Schedule

Meetings to be held this week at 
the Natelli Community Center:

Monday, June 2—Pools and 
Outdoor Recreation, 7 PM

Wednesday, June 4—Design 
Review, 1:30 PM

Upcoming Meetings:

The Grounds Committee meeting 
scheduled for June 9 has been 
cancelled.

Wednesday, June 11—Covenants, 
7 PM

Brass Mailbox Numbers

We have been encouraging 
residents to clean their brass 
mailbox numbers so they are 
clearly legible. A resident reports 
that he discovered to his chagrin 
that the replacement numbers 
he had ordered were not sollid 
brass, but had just a brass coating. 
He found that the correct style, 
in solid brass is available on Ebay 
at the following link: http://www.

continued on p.  2

Street Work Continues

As we have noted in the last several newsletters, street sealcoating 
is scheduled to begin in certain townhouse and neotraditional 
neighborhoods. Please note the following:

Singleton/Hartwick/Connor/
Winthrop/Caldwell/Burgee  
will begin paving this week

Winthrop and Caldwell areas will be 
sealcoated on Tuesday, June 3. Please 
remove your vehicles from the area 
by 7 AM; you will be able to park in 
front of your home again later in the 
day on June 4, weather permitting.

The red areas of Singleton, Hartwick 
and Connor Place are scheduled 
to be sealcoated and repainted on 
Monday, June 2. The blue areas of 
Singleton and Ward are scheduled 
to be sealcoated and repainted on 
Tuesday, June 3. The yellow areas 
of Singleton, Burgee and Connor 
are scheduled to be sealcoated and 
repainted on Wednesday, June 4. On each day, please remove your vehicle 
from the area to be sealcoated by 7 AM; you will be able to access the area 
again later on the following day. Unauthorized vehicles will be towed.

Due to rain, the sealcoating and repainting of “Area 2” of Village 10 (Penrose, 
Shawfield, Addison Woods, Kinnerton) was not performed last week. It is 
presently rescheduled for Thursday, June 5. Please watch for emails, or check 
the Facebook page (Villages of Urbana Community Association, Inc.) for 
updates.

Questions? Concerns? 
Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810 
Fax: 301-831-4811
Email: vouadmin@casinc.biz
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Asst. Manager: Julie Virnelson
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Whom Do You Call?

Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

ebay.com/itm/2-SOLID-BRASS-
MAILBOX-HOUSE-ADDRESS-
NUMBERS-Sold-Each-CLEAR-
COATED-/181396622939. Many 
thanks to Ken Beal for his research.

YMCA Camps at VOU

The YMCA will be holding summer 
camps for children ages 6-13 at 
the Natelli Community Center 
beginning June 16. Camps include 
Superhero Academy (June 16-20), 
Zombie Survival Training Camp 
(July 7-11), and Secret Agent 
Academy (July 28-August 1). To 
register, please visit the YMCA 
website, www.frederickymca.org, 
or you can stop by the Green Vall. 
Questions? Please contact Jennifer 
Coppit at 301-607-6900. 

Summer Soccer Bugs

Registration is now open for 
Summer Soccer Bugs classes in 
Urbana! The Summer session 
will run from June 21 - August 
16 (no class July 5). Classes will 
be held Saturdays from 9-9:50 
a.m. (2-3 year olds), 10-10:50 a.m. 
(3-4s) and 11-11:50 a.m. (4-5s). 
The cost to participate is $100 
per child, and sibling discounts 
are available. Space is limited 
and will be filled first-come, 
first-served, so register early 
to secure your preferred class/
time! Registration is available by 
phone at 240-899-4183 or online 
at:http://mysoccerbugs.com/Main/
SoccerBugs_Urbana.html

Urbana Community News

On Wednesday, June 4, Dunkin Donuts/Basking Robbins, Urbana will 
donate 10% of all sales to Tara Orrison and family. Tara, 34, is a 
mother of four children under 12 years old. She is battling a rare 

form of lung cancer. Cancer can devastate a family financially! This deal is 
available at Dunkin Donuts  from 4:30 AM to closing on June 4.

If you have not LIKED the Greater Urbana Area Food Bank’s Facebook page, 
please do it now! There is a link for Carey Dundee’s Eagle Scout Project. It 
will bring you to GoFundMe.com. Carey needs $2200 to build two storage 
sheds on the Food Bank property. Building is set for June 17th. Help make 
this project a reality!


